From: Klaire

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please Keep the Buffalo Clean!
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:35:29 PM

To whom it may concern,
Please don't give C & H this permit! The Buffalo River is to precious of a resource to allow that much

waste to enter it. Many small businesses depend on the Buffalo and its cleanliness for their livelihoods
each year - please, think about them. The Buffalo River should be preserved, treasured and never
comprised. Our children and our children's children should be able to experience it the way it is now -
clean and respected!

~Klaire Howerton—


mailto:klairebruce@gmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

